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24th August 2006 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
REQUEST UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
 
Thank you for submitting a request, dated 10th August, for the following information: 
 
i) Any regulations made by the British Transport Police Authority under sections 

36 or 37 of the Railways and Transport Safety Act 2003; and 
 
ii) Any documents pertaining or making reference to the drafting of such 

regulations.  
 
 
I can confirm that the BTPA has to date made no regulations under this legislation. 
On creation of the Authority on 1st July 2004, all existing terms and conditions 
transferred over and were adopted by the Authority.  The existing terms and 
conditions were derived from national negotiation and police force conferences.      
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Deborah McGovern 
Deputy Clerk  

The Forum, 5th Floor North  
74-80 Camden Street,  
LONDON NW1 0EG 
 
Tel:  020 7383 4073  
Fax: 020 7383 2655 
deborah.mcgovern@btp.pnn.police.
uk 
      




